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Year 12 students who have not demonstrated the minimum standard of literacy and 
numeracy 

15 October 2024 

Year 12 students 
who have not 
demonstrated the 
minimum standard 
of literacy and 
numeracy 

To assist schools with reporting to parents about Year 12 students who have not 
met the literacy and numeracy standard (i.e. have not achieved Category 3 in one or 
more components) the Authority has developed the following resources which may 
be sent to parents: 

• a template letter 
• The WACE 2024 – brochure. 
• OLNA FAQs: for post Year 12 students who intend to re-sit the OLNA. 

Sitting OLNA at TAFE 
admissions (for entry 
into TAFE) while of 
compulsory school 
age 

TAFE admissions will run the OLNA for students seeking to enrol into TAFE courses 
for Semester 1, 2025. Testing will be held during October and November 2024. 

• Students will only be eligible to sit the OLNA at TAFE Admissions if they did not 
sit the OLNA in the six months preceding TAFE Admissions testing. If a student 
was enrolled for the Term 3 windows, but did not sit, the student will still be 
eligible to sit the OLNA at TAFE Admissions. 

• A student of compulsory school age who sits the OLNA with TAFE admissions 
will have this sit counted as one of their six opportunities. 

• In addition, Year 12 students who have had their six opportunities to sit the 
OLNA will not be eligible to re-sit the OLNA with TAFE admissions in 2024 while 
they are still of compulsory school age. 

Students who will complete Year 12 in 2024 can only be enrolled to re-sit the OLNA 
with TAFE admissions either after they have turned 18 or after 31 December, 2024. 

OLNA Helpdesk The helpdesk is available between 8.00 am and 4.00 pm on (08) 9273 6726 or at 
olna@scsa.wa.edu.au. 
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